
School Council Meeting Minutes 

27/04/17 

The minutes from the previous meeting were adopted by the council. 

Matters arising from today’s meeting; 

 Council met some of the Cultural Ambassadors and discussed 

their role with them. Council felt that it was a good initiative 

and would like to see it included in our Pastoral Care Policy. 

 Councillors agreed that it was important that they wore their 

school council badges every day as it promoted their presence 

to other pupils. 

 Councillors were happy with the notice boards and agreed to 

update them regularly. 

 The code of Conduct was approved by SMT and Miss Joyce 

spoke about it at Yr 6 & 7 assembly. Council agreed that it 

should be displayed in all toilet areas (Ashleigh & Derryvolgie), 

mounted on wood and secured to the wall. Council felt it would 

be good if all paper etc. stuck to walls and any other form of 

vandalism was cleared away to show how important the SMT 

viewed the matter. 

 Councillors will visit Key Stage 1 classes to talk about the toilet 

area behaviours. 

 The council are happy with the buddy Stop initiative but not so 

confident in the durability of the signs. With this in mind they 

are going to run a competition for Key Stage 1 pupils to design 

a sign for the ‘Buddy Stop’. The winner will have their design 

made into weather resistant signs that will be attached to the 

most convenient area on the wall in all yards. The winner will 

receive a prize sponsored by the PTA. 



 There will be a competition for Key Stage 2 students to design 

a logo and compose motto for St Bride’s School Council. Once 

again there will be a prize sponsored by the PTA. Winners will 

be announced at assemblies and their picture will be put on the 

website, in the magazine and released to the local press. 

 Hannah and Lucy will edit a newsletter about School Council 

business this year and circulate it to all year groups. They hope 

to have it ready by mid-June. 

Meeting was concluded at 14:15 and the next meeting was set for 

Thur 4th May at 13:30. 

 

 

Hannah  

Chairperson 

 


